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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

12th July, 1933.

Dear S8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 10th instent
enclosing plans, in duplieate, in respect of the exhaust
turboe-electrie installstion proposed for the s.s."CITY OF
VENICE" by Messrs. Metropoliten Viekers Electrieal Co,ld.,
and with pegard thereto I have to say that these plans of
arrangement of esbles and details of comections/®f exheust
turbo=electrie installation will be approved, pmmd the
installation be as shown and amended on the phm and the remail.

~ ing requiremsnts of the Rules for Electric Fittings be complied
with and the work be carried out to your satisfaction. |

I have to add that drain holes should be provided in
the trough between the generator and cubiele to prevent the
accumulation of condensed molsture.

I return herewith ons set of nine plans, the duplie
plans being retained for reference, and have to request that y
will forward a complete wiring diagram together with a
description of the scheme.

The Surveyors,
MANCHESTER ¢
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